
Dear editor,  

Thank you very much for providing us a peer review report. We have modified our manuscript according 

to your suggestions. Indeed, your valuable suggestions have greatly improved our manuscript. Once 

again, thank you for all your efforts in making our manuscript a better one, especially in this strange 

pandemia time we are all living with.  

Editor: The authors did not provide original pictures. Please provide the original figure documents. 

Please prepare and arrange the figures using PowerPoint to ensure that all graphs or arrows or text 

portions can be reprocessed by the editor 

Response:  We have prepared the figures using PowerPoint. We have submitted all figures in two 

versions: as a JPEG  and as PowerPoint (submitted separately from the manuscript as additional figure 

files)  

Editor: PMID and DOI numbers are missing in the reference list. Please provide the PubMed numbers 

and DOI citation numbers to the reference list and list all authors of the references. Please revise 

throughout; For PMID and DOI numbers of references from English-language journals, please ensure 

there is a space between the PMID and DOI numbers in the square brackets 

Response: We are sorry for these mistakes. All references have been modified accordingly. Some of the 

references do not have DOI or PMID and therefore such data is not provided.  

Please see below a point to point response.  

Reviewer 

Thank you for appreciating our hard work. All your suggestions are well taken and we truly appreciate 

them. WE appreciate all your hard work and for helping us improve our manuscript. 

Reviewer: The manuscript describes a Review of the viscoelastic tests in liver disease. The topic is within 

the scope of the WJG. (1) Classification: Grade C; (2) 

Response: Thank you for appreciating our hard work.  

Reviewer: The article is worth publishing however a minor English polishing as well as some stylistic 

editing is needed. 

Response: Thank you. We did check the entire manuscript and we did find some stylistic errors which 

were corrected. All modifications are highlighted in red color. Regarding English polishing – the 

manuscript was double checked by a native speaker.  

Thank you again for both your effort, which is kindly considered! 

 

 


